UNIVERSITY PARK COMMUNITY CLUB*



URGENT MESSAGE FROM THE UPCC BOARD

The coronavirus crisis has impacted our entire neighborhood. After much reflection, the UPCC board has implemented the following changes for this year only, in order to respectfully adhere to government guidelines and to protect the health and safety of our entire community.

THE ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING & **NEIGHBORHOOD PICNIC**

This year, the board had decided to combine the annual membership meeting (slated for June under our bylaws, and the neighborhood picnic (usually held in September).

The Board has decided to cancel both events... including formal election of board members, who will be individually asked to make a commitment to the 2020-2021 year.





MEMBERSHIP COMMITMENT & RENEWAL

Because of the financial turmoil and hardship facing so many families, the Board has voted to waive the membership fee for the 2020-2021 year only.

Membership is open to resident homeowners and renters who have resided within our neighborhood boundaries for at least one year. Membership is per property parcel, as defined by the King County Assessor.

Please renew your membership and invite your neighbors to become members to show your support for University Park Neighborhood and the UPCC.

•

STAY TUNED FOR OUR NEWSLETTER

Be reassured that the board remains ever committed to representing you and keeping you informed through our periodic newsletter. Please keep your contact information current. Also, don't forget to visit our website: www.upcc.org

0

•

0



(*) UPCC was incorporated in 1975, to preserve and enhance the quality of life in our neighborhood. Our meetings are open to anyone interested in our neighborhood issues. Please visit our website to join and/or to learn more: www.upcc.org-membership

•

Cut on the dotted line and mail in	
UPCC Membership form 2020-2021 (for new memberships or updates of contact information) ~ or simply enclose the information requested below within an email to: upark.secretary@gmail.com~	
Your Name(s):Address:	THUNK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
Check here if you prefer any communication to be received by USPS Check one: New Membership Renewal	FOR YOUR SUPPORT
Telephone #: Email address*:	Please mail your form to or drop off at:
Do you want to be on the UPCC email list*? Yes No (*) This is the official list for emailing club announcements and other information deemed important by the board. Only official club communications are mailed to this list and traffic will be light. The list is only available to active members and is not shared with other groups.	Ray Kraft UPCC treasurer 5511 17th Ave NE Seattle, WA 98105